
      

 
          

           
             
              

       

           
              
 

           
              

              
              

               
        

            
           
         

Registration Open for LMOP's December 12th Webinar 

Registration Open!
	
Online registration is now available for LMOP's upcoming webinar "Renewable Natural 
Gas from LFG and Sustainability at L'Oréal" on Wednesday, December 12, 2018, 
from 1:00 - 2:00 PM (EST). The presenters will provide information about projects that 
produce renewable natural gas (RNG) from landfill gas (LFG) and a case study on the 
role of RNG in achieving corporate sustainability goals. 

Presenters: 

Kirsten Cappel, Program Manager, LMOP – LMOP will share information about the 
current status of LFG-to-RNG projects in the United States as well as program tools and 
other resources. 

Jay Harf, VP Environment, Health, Safety & Sustainability, L'Oréal USA – L'Oréal 
USA entered an agreement in 2018 to purchase RNG to be produced in a new 
processing facility at a large Kentucky landfill. This project is part of the company's plan 
to achieve carbon neutrality in 2019 for all 19 of its U.S. manufacturing and distribution 
facilities. 

A time for questions from the audience will follow the presentations. There is no cost to 
participate in the webinar, but online registration is required. 

To request removal from this email list, please reply to this message. For 
further information or questions about LMOP, please do not reply to this 
email message, but rather visit the LMOP website. Thank you. 

https://www.epa.gov/lmop/landfill-methane-outreach-program-webinars-and-events#upcoming
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/2379927397990158849
https://www.epa.gov/lmop/forms/contact-us-about-landfill-methane-outreach-program

